C3.

Communication

CW(PM) - November 6, 2024

Item No. 6

From: <u>Clerks@vauqhan.ca</u>
To: <u>Assunta Ferrante</u>

Subject: FW: [External] Request to speak- Nov 5th, Vaughan city council meeting

Date: Friday, October 18, 2024 9:02:30 AM

From: Ali

Sent: Friday, October 18, 2024 7:36 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Request to speak- Nov 5th, Vaughan city council meeting

**CAUTION!** This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

## Hello,

Hope this email finds you well. I oppose the construction of multistorey, mixed use building on Weston and Major Mackenzie and would like to get a request to speak form for the public Vaughan city council meeting on Nov 5th to voice my opinion about this construction.

Our city is already bursting at the seams and these high rises will make matters worse. This would be appropriate in areas close to transit and metro but not at the proposed location. It would ale traffic woes worse for me and the other residents.

Regards,

Ali-resident